
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: Mary Goody
Cc: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan; Jenna Kay; Oliver Orjiako; Jose Alvarez
Subject: RE: Addendum to Keith and Mary Goody Comments
Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 3:42:26 PM

Good day, Keith & Mary,
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the 2025 EIS Update.  I have forwarded to
additional staff, and will add these to the Index of Record.
 
 
From: Mary Goody <marygoody65@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 2:13 PM
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Addendum to Keith and Mary Goody Comments

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

In addition to the Comment Form we submitted, e add the following. 
 
We live at the end of 269th Street to the West of the street. We are zoned 5 acres.
Adjacent to our property is a creek that flows to Daybreak Park and the Lewis River.
Property along the creek evidently cannot be developed and so the wildlife tend to
migrate here. We have had beavers, deer, fox, coyotes, owls, bald eagles and golden
eagles. This is less than two air miles from Daybreak School and the developing portion
of the City of Battle Ground. Continued development in this direction forces the animals
out of the protection areas and out of their habitat. Development should be encouraged
in areas where this rich animal life is not already established. 
 
Recently, the Heidleberg/Stordal mine across the road from Lewisville Park cut down
ALL of the trees on the eastern edge of their property - which directly impacts the park’s
native cedar and hemlock trees. The summer sun setting in the west sets up a blazing
heat on the park and its plants. Development should not be allowed to remove native
trees which are well established in such areas. 
 
Also - electric public transportation must be encouraged and implemented sooner than
later. 
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We must preserve the beauty of our County lands in such a way as to compliment those
spaces that have been in use - such as Ag use - for centuries. 
 
Thank you,
Keith and Mary Goody
26605 NE 96th Court
Battle Ground, WA  98604
307-690-5563
 
 
Mary Goody Mitigation Specialists 
26605 NE 96th Court
Battle Ground, WA  98604
(307) 690-5563
marygoody65@gmail.com
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